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October Prayer Letter 

    Ministry update: 

 

                                                                           My wife: 

                                                                                  

 

 

  Family update:  

 

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for us to stay healthy  

-Pray for Ashley to have a safe and healthy pregnancy  

- Pray for the Baptist Church of Zagtouli as we strive to reach the lost with 

the  gospel of Jesus Christ  

-Pray for the leaders of Burkina as terrorism and violence is still on the rise 
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CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 The church at Zagtouli is doing well.  We 

recently had a new family join as a result of our 

recent evangelism campaign.  The youth group 

of the church has made a lot of progress.  We now 

have several youth that have started teaching the 

kids every week at the church.  We are working 

hard to see the church grow and people reached 

with the Gospel.  Please pray that our church can 

be a light to the lost world.  

 I just wanted to take a moment to brag 

on my wife.  She has grown so much over the 

last year and I am so proud of her.  She has 

moved with me here in Burkina and set up a 

new life and home.  She had our child here in 

Burkina, she learned to drive a stick shift and 

navigate Burkina traffic, which can be pretty 

crazy.  She is working hard to master French 

all while still being a wife and mother.  Thank 

God for my wonderful wife. 

 We are very excited to announce that our 

family will be growing by one.  We found out 

that we will be having a baby girl.  She is  due 

in January.   We are very excited about the new 

addition and are eager to meet her.  Please pray 

for Ashley to have a safe and healthy pregnancy 

and for the baby to be healthy as well.   


